Advanced Clean Car II Program

Richard Trask < richard.trask@digitaleye.com >

Thu 12/1/2022 2:07 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) < Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

Mr Kyle Krall,

Dear DNREC and Governor Carney,

First, thank you for hosting the recent workshops and accepting public comments.

I am Richard Trask of Newark, Delaware, and I'm a native Delawarean. I'm also a business owner and employer, and I'm presently raising my two children here.

I am strongly in favor of Delaware adopting the Advanced Clean Car II program, including the Zero Emission Vehicle standards. I believe that this is vital for our health, our economy and our future.

2035 is a long way off, but what we do right now really matters, and we should not be timid about taking this important step toward clean transportation.

I am happy and proud to live in a state where our government has the courage to take decisive action, to be leaders rather than obstructionists. Thank you for recognizing the many benefits of the Advanced Clean Car II program. For me, it feels great, as a citizen of Delaware, to be a part of the solution to some serious problems.

Best regards, Richard Trask

Richard Trask richard.trask@digitaleye.com 6 FOREST RIDGE NEWARK, Delaware 19711